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Equipping and Empowering Families and 

Students Through Christ 

 

Monday, March 1 at 6:30 is the next PTL meeting 

using Zoom.  All parents are welcome to join in - 

simply message Kelly Salmela for the link. 

 

Hearts for Jesus Update 

Preschool:$29.00            Total: $56.50 

Kindergarten: $71.10      Total: $118.03 

Grade 1: $67.00            Total $120.67 

Grade 2: $112.07           Total $140.14 

Grades 3-4: $248.22     Total: $293.97 

Grades 5-6 $52.87        Total: $138.48 

Grades 7-8: $24.00       Total: $51.25 

Miscellaneous: $122.00  Total: $133.00 

Week 4 Total: $725.26 

Grand Total: $1052.04  WOW!! 

 

Chapel: total for Third quarter so far is $159.37 

 

 

Student of the Week: Bradley Dickens, a 

kindergarten student at 

St. James, was born on 

October 28, 2014 in 

Converse, Texas.  His 

parents are Benjamin and 

Christena and he has a 

younger brother, Lucas and 

a younger sister, Emma.  

Jesus is Bradley’s favorite 

person in the Bible and 

religion is his favorite part of the school day.  He 

likes to eat hot dogs the most and watch Pokemon on 

TV or the movie Incredibles 2.  Outside of the school 

day, Bradley enjoys playing with Pokemon cards, 

swinging, playing T-ball or kickball, and helping on the 

farm.  If Bradley could change the world, he would 

make everyone love Pokemon.  When he grows up, he 

wants to be a butcher or a veterinarian. 

      

Scrip orders: The March scrip orders will be due on 

Monday, March 22. 

 

 

 

       Sunday, February 28 

 8:00 & 10:30 a.m.                         Worship services 

       Choir:          

10:30 a.m.                                      Grades 5-8 Choir 

       Wednesday, March 3   Chapel 

8:10 a.m.       Pastor Loder                                    

                                     

1:30 & 7:00 p.m.                            Lenten Worship 

        

 

In Our Prayers: This upcoming week please add 

these concerns to your daily prayer list.  

 

 For those going through cancer 

treatments, especially Leslie 

Stueven. 

 For Mike Sparkman as he 

recovers from surgery. 

 For the important work that the Orphan Grain 

Train does to help people in all parts of the 

world. 

 For Mrs. Sandra Rhein as she works to make 

Christian songs and hymns available in other 

languages. 

 For missionaries and their families serving 

throughout the world. 

 Thanks for faithful bus drivers who provide 

safe transportation for students to and from 

school. 

 Thanks for warmer weather. 

 For those who serve in the military. 

 For all our St. James students to be kind, 

caring, and diligent in the vocation of student.  

 For the unemployed and underemployed to 

find work. 

 Thanks for families and friends. 
 

Classroom needs: 

The 7th and 8th grade classroom is in need of 

restocking their supply of Clorox wipes.  If you are 

able to donate some of these, please drop them off in 

the school office, or send them with a student. 

Thanks!! 

 

 



Upcoming at St. James School: 

Sun., Feb. 28 

10:30 a.m. Grades 5-8 Choir 

 

Mon., Mar. 1 

6:30 p.m. Zoom PTL meeting  

Tues.,  Mar. 2 

2:45-4:15 p.m. 4-6 boys basketball practice 

Wed., Mar. 3 

8:10 a.m.  Chapel 

1:30 & 7:00 p.m. Lenten Services 

 

Thurs., Mar. 4 

Library 

2:45-4:15 p.m. 4-6 boys basketball practice 

 

School Website:  www.stjameshl.org/school.  Find 

the weekly newsletter, the monthly lunch menu, school 

board information, honor roll listings and more on the 

website. 

 

In the Office: 

 Mayer Knights info 

 Camp Omega info 

 Lunch menus 

 Scrip order forms 

 

FISH FRY: In place of the St. James Gala meal this 

year, there will be a FISH FRY on 

Friday, March 19th from 4:30 to 7 

pm. Drive - thru, Take out, and Dine 

in will all be available. The menu will 

be Fish, Cole-slaw, Cheesy Potatoes, 

and a dinner roll. The cost is FREE-WILL donation  

with the proceeds going toward tuition assistance and 

technology needs.  

 

MLHS NEWS: house opportunities on March 23 and 

April 20.  There will be student/parent panels, a 

presentation, campus tour and refreshments.  Masks 

are required and social distancing will be practiced. 

 

 

Prayer for parents and teachers:  Almighty God, You 

have blessed us with the joy and care of children. Give 

us calm strength and patient wisdom that, as they 

grow in years, we may teach them to love whatever is 

just and true and good, following the example of our 

Savior, Jesus Christ, our Lord. 
 

                            

Board of Education Members: 

Kelly Zander (Chairperson) (612) 978-1445 

Mark Luchsinger (763) 232-4755 

Angela Wellnitz (952) 686-1785 

Bev Miller (612) 210-7026 

Mike Sparkman (859) 640-9643 

 

We are grateful to these people who are willing to 

serve our school in this way.  Meetings are the third 

Monday of each month at 7:00 p.m. 

 

Seventh and Eighth graders had fun being messy in 

art class by applying papier mache to inflated balloons 

a couple weeks ago.  The following week they glued bits 

of tissue paper onto the papier mache to create faces 

or objects of their choosing.  

 

 

http://www.stjameshl.org/school

